
Subject: Re: Ethics/IRB approval
Posted by Liz-DHS on Fri, 06 Feb 2015 04:31:48 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear User,
A response has been emailed to the email address you provided when you registered for the DHS
User Forum.
Thank you for your post.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from The DHS Program User Forum

https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=9
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=rview&th=1829&goto=3758#msg_3758
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=post&reply_to=3758
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php

